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Project results status: 

We are happy to announce that our storytelling videos are
ready and launched! 
Our Wonder Women are telling their stories regarding their
experience in entrepreneurship. You are more than welcome
to see their interviews both in our Youtube channel
(https://www.youtube.com/@wonderwomenworks) and
web (https://www.wonderwomenworks.eu/)

WWW Webapp is ready to be piloted during the month of June! 
All feedback collected from our pilotings will be analised to produce a report
and implement any necesary changes to the webapp.

Furthermore, partners are also working on PR3 and 4 of the project which
consist on the development a Blended Up-Skilling Pathways Programme for
Women with Disabilities and a Programme Guide Pack for Women with
Disabilities. During the next months partners will also meet regularly online to
keep up the good work! 
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Transnational Project Meeting in Marburg (Germany)

On 12th and 13th June, partners met in Marburg to update project status and set
the next steps for the upcoming months. It was a very fruitful meeting where
we could discuss all needed aspects, set our next goals and deadlines and also
enjoy the beautiful city and german culture. 
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